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How can we not enjoy this wonderful weather with a social hour after golf? 

 
Here we are at the prime of our season and our course in prime playing shape! 

 
 PICO is an event that includes members from Palo Verde, Ironwood, Cottonwood and Oakwood Ladies Leagues. It is a two day event held 
April 11th and April 18th with AM play at Oakwood and Palo Verde this year. A luncheon is scheduled at Palo Verde after play on the 
second day. Sign up with your check, and remember, participation is limited to the first 48 entries. More information is on the website, 
ironwoodladies.info. 
 
As we continue to play, EAT and enjoy each other's company, our last scheduled luncheon of this season is May 4th. As usual your check in 
the ILGA box is your reservation. At that time we will honor our club champions and event winners of the 2016/2017 season.  
 
Marcella Brown, Publicity Chairperson 
 

http://ironwoodladies.info/

